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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

 

PDN 2019-03 

 

RACF – Concave Termination Chip Resistor Array 

 

November 15, 2019 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. is discontinuing the manufacture of the RACF – Concave 

Termination Chip Resistor Array as detailed below. 

 

 
Discontinued Models:      Replacement:     
RACF Concave Termination Chip Resistor Array:   RAVF Convex Termination Chip Resistor Array: 

 

RACF102D;       RAVF102D; 

RACF104D;       RAVF104D; 

RACF164D;       RAVF164D; 

RACF324D;       RAVF324D; 

RACF408M *;      *: No Replacement; 

RACF648N *;      *: No Replacement; 

RACF648R *.      *: No Replacement. 

 

 

Discontinuation Announcement Date:  November 15, 2019.  

Last Order Date:   December 1, 2020. 

Last Ship Date:    June 25, 2021. 

 

Reason for Discontinuation: Limited market demand. 

 

 

 
For information please contact: 

 

 

Joe Biernacki 

Vice President 

Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2466 

jbiernacki@seielect.com 


